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London Summer golf 
 

 

Thursday 19th June 2025 
Surrey Downs Golf Club  1.00 pm 
 
 

 

This year London Region’s Annual Summer Golf will return to Surrey Downs Golf Club on Thursday 
19th June, teeing off from around 1.00pm. 

The cost of golf, prizes and a light meal afterwards will be £50.   

The Surrey Downs course was designed by Peter Allis and opened in 2001.  Conveniently placed near 
Kingswood, it is only ten minutes from Junction 8 of the M25 and boasts some of the best greens in 
the area.  Playing from the yellow tees the course measures 5789yds, Par 68. 

The format for this Summer Golf will be 18 holes singles stableford and will be used to help select 
the two London Teams which will compete for the Thomas Telford Trophy at Seaton Carew Golf 
Club, Hartlepool,  on Monday 1st September.  While all golfers are welcome on 19th June, selected 
team members (any grade of the Institution or the Civil Engineers’ Club (CEC) is eligible), will be 
required to have an active WHS Handicap Index and play with a maximum handicap of 24 in the 
Thomas Telford Trophy. 

 

 

Please circulate this notice to your golfing colleagues. 

 

For further information and booking (form attached) contact: 

Dino Nicola 

e cnicola@hotmail.co.uk 

www.ceclub.net 

www.surreydownsgc.co.uk 


